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Jerusalem, March 14, 2011 

 

 

 

Dear friends:   

 

 

 

We want to express our profound sorrow and identification with the people of Japan 

in general and to convey our deepest sympathies to our friends and colleagues in 

this sad hour.  

 

We follow very closely the news as they unfold the real dimensions of the tragic 

events in your country and we are appalled by the destruction and your loss. 

 

We wish you a rapid and painless return to normal circumstances. 

 

We pray for you and we offer our support and help in any way you may find useful. 

 

 

 

With our warmest regards and our deepest respect, 

 

 

David Lezmi 

Judo club Talpaz 


